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14th March

In My Wellbeing this week we started our new focus on liking different things and liking different styles of clothes. The
children loved dressing up and exploring the different clothes and how they all liked different items.

In My Outdoor learning we went on a mini beast hunt. The children had lots of fun exploring under stones and logs looking
for the beasts! They then had to record all the different mini beasts they found and if any were the same as our story ‘Mad
about Minibeasts.’
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In Numeracy we haved started exploring length and height. We have been reading Superworm to support the children’s
understanding. Some children have been using non-standard units to measure items around the classroom, while others have
been learning the mathematical language ‘longer’ and ‘shorter’.
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Have a lovely weekend,

Mrs Clarke and the class 9 team @




